
DUNE PALMS
B R I D G E  I M P R O V E M E N T  P R O J E C T

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: June 27, 2024 

STAY INFORMED  
Visit: www.laquintaca.gov/dunepalms to sign up for text or email updates. Call: (760) 422-3370

Email: info@DunePalms.com   Follow:  @Dune_Palms_Bridge @Dune Palms Rd. Bridge

PROJECT MILESTONE
Concrete placement completed on the southbound bridge interior on Wednesday, June 26. 
The Dune Palms Bridge Improvement Project reached another milestone on June 26, 2024, when crews  
placed approximately 820 cubic yards of concrete on the southbound bridge interior stem and soffit. 

Click here to watch a flyover video of the project:   

PROJECT UPDATE 
Southbound Bridge 
After the concrete cures on the bridge interior, work will continue the southbound bridge. Carpenters will construct 
the temporary, wooden bridge deck form, and iron workers will place re-bar on the deck form in preparation for the 
deck concrete placement. 

Northbound Bridge 
The bridge remains open to traffic in both directions while the southbound bridge is under construction.  
Crews will be installing bridge lighting when it becomes available later this summer.

This information may change due to weather or field conditions.

Crews placing concrete  
on the southbound/western  

bridge span interior.

https://dunepalms.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/SS-Final-DP-SM-post.mp4

https://dunepalms.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/SS-Final-DP-SM-post.mp4

